
 Classroom News   
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Autumn 1 

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

We have all settled beautifully this term 

into life in Pendragon and everyone is 

making us really proud. 

 

We have been using ‘The Tiger Who 

Came to Tea’ as the hook for all our 

learning in both English and Maths and 

have all had great fun!  

 

The tiger came and made a mess of our 

classroom over night!! He then brought 

his friends with him, who were caught on 

video running all around the room! He 

then made his friends come back and sit 

nicely to tell them how they should be 

behaving! He then has asked if he can 

come to a tea party so we have been 

busy planning it!  

 

In Maths we have been focussing mainly 

on number – counting, adding, taking 

away, multiplying and dividing.  We have 

also worked on positional language and 

data handling.  

 

In Topic we have been learning about 

Fairtrade and food miles (which we also 

linked to our Maths).  

 

In PSHE we have been focussing on 

relationships, including friends and 

families as well as focussing on 

appropriate ways to greet others. 
 

 

 

Dates to remember: 
19th October – End of term and school photo day 

30th October – Back to school 

30th November – INSET day 

3rd December – Panto coming in 

13th December – Christmas service at St Mary’s  

20th December – Last day of term 

Special moments: 
Everyone has been a star this year!  

Angus – Seeing Angus work freely with lots of different adults and being more independent in his 

learning.  

Jonny – AMAZING Maths all term, with masses of progress! Also, Jonny’s beautiful singing at harvest. 

Leo – Leo is talking lots with us and has made some lovely relationships, especially with the girls!! 

Adam – Adam had grown up so much and is kind and helpful to the younger pupils.  He is always 

making us laugh! 

Stefan – Seeing how settled Stefan is, he’s spending so much more time in class learning. 

Louise – Louise is one determined young lady and doesn’t let anything phase her!   

Emmy- Emmy has been a star and loving doing her Maths with ‘sholly’ her doll. 

Leah – Leah is really kind and helpful to the other girls and is a positive role model. 
 


